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NSEA members Bobby Miller and Marsha Edquist were the two elected 
representatives to serve on the NEA Resolutions Committee and both participated in 
these meetings.  

The winter meeting of the NEA Resolutions Committee was held online during the 
days of March 1 and March 3. The committee convened online on Thursday evening to 
examine proposals and to elicit questions. There is a new NEA Resolution chair, Heidi 
Olson of New Jersey. NEA Secretary/Treasurer Princess Moss spoke on the 2018-20 
Strategic Plan and Budget. It was convened again on Saturday to debate and vote on 
those proposals.  

Proposals dealt with a variety amendments to existing resolutions that strengthen our 
beliefs in the NEA. All the work that was laid out was able to get completed and we are 
looking forward to our summer meeting in Minneapolis, MN. 

The NSEA Resolutions Committee met on March 10 to prepare resolutions for 
submission to this year’s Delegate Assembly. The committee recommended new 
resolutions and amendments to existing resolutions. 


